
Bernie 
 
I refer to your request for documents dated 17 June 2011 and would confirm that 
the Department have searched their records and have been unable to find the 
information requested by the Inquiry. However as it involved correspondence with 
the Postgraduate Dean of the NI Medical and Dental Training Agency they also 
contacted them to see if they could locate anything. They have provided the 3 
documents below and are continuing to look for the particular items requested by 
the Inquiry. I would suggest that IHRD may wish to speak to Pauline Dardis (the 
Dean's secretary) directly about this. Her contact details are given below.  
 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
number below. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Catherine Rodgers 
DD  
 
______________________________________________  
From: Dardis, Pauline  
Sent: 23 June 2011 10:40 
To: Coyle, Briege 
Cc: McMurray, Terry 
Subject: RE: Fluid Administration 
 
Hi Briege 
 
As requested, please find enclosed a copy of the following: 
 
Correspondence from Dr H Campbell (CMO) dated 8 July 2004 
Emailed acknowledgement from Dr I Carson (DCMO) on receipt of response from Dr T 
McMurray dated 31 August 2005 
Enclosure with above email re. interim assessment dated 29.8.05 
 
Hope this helps, best wishes 
 
Pauline Dardis 
PA - Office of the Chief Executive 
NI Medical & Dental Training Agency  
 
Tel:  (direct) 
Email: pauline.dardis  
 
 
 
 

E-mail Message

From: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1398393]

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1318908]

Cc:
Sent: 30/06/2011 at 13:10
Received: 30/06/2011 at 13:10
Subject: FW: Fluid Administration: Request from IHRD

Attachments: CMO-correspondence to PGD-8.7.04.pdf
DCMO-Carson-I ack to PGD-31.8.05.htm
Hyponatraemia Response -CMO-29.8.05.pdf
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